September 6 1999

This folder is about the national boy scout museum. |
gave many articles to this museum relating to the
World Boy Scout Jamboree. The event was held at,
Birkenhead, England. | was one of 1500 Boy Scouts
of the United States contingent. There were 50,000
Boy Scouts from many countries of the world

Wm F Baggerman




March 18, 2002

William F. Baggerman
3814 Ballantrae Drive
Sarasota, FL 34238-2855

Dear Mr. Baggerman,

As the official Museum for the B.S.A. it is our responsibilify to care for items such as
your donation. On behalf of the National Scouting Museum I am honored to accept
your donation referred to as Accession #2002.009 within these documents.

The National Scouting Museum is working diligently to est&bf}lsh a complete
record of Scouting’s colorful and exciting history. Donatlons such as yours are
sincerely appreciated, and move us closer to that gqal. We are most grateful to
add these treasured items to our collection. Values learned through the Scouting
movement continue to develop strong leaders, insuring our-future.

Enclosed you will find two (2) copies of your Deed Of Gift form. After careful
review of the artifacts listed, please correct or add any information you feel is
necessary.

Please sign two (2) copies and return them in the enclosed envelope as soon as
possible. After your Deed Of Gift is recorded, one (1) copy will be returned to
you bearing our signature as well as yours. You may contact me anytime at
1-800-303-3047.

Yours in Scouting,

%MW

Elizabeth Brantley, Curator
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April 15, 2002

William F. Baggerman
3814 Ballantrae Drive
Sarasota, FL 34238-2855

Dear Mr. Baggerman,

Thank you once again for your donation to the National Scouting Museum.
Enclosed is your signed Deed of Gift. Please keep this as your permanent
record of your donation.

The museum is going through some exciting changes and we look forward to
your continued support. If we can be of further assistance please do not
hesitate to call upon us. Plan now for a visit to the new National Scouting
Museum to open in the fall of 2002 in the Dallas/Fort Worth Metroplex.

Yours in Scouting,
Elizabeth Brantley, Curator
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